
 

Pupil premium grant expenditure report to parents: 

2013/14
 

Overview of the school 

Number of pupils and pupil premium grant (PPG) received 

Total number of pupils on roll 268 

Total number of pupils eligible for PPG 28 

Amount of PPG received per pupil £900 

Total amount of PPG received £25,200 

 

Nature of support  2013/14 

The pupil premium funding has been used to fund a range of initiatives within the school. These have 

been:  

Teaching assistants have been employed to deliver intervention programmes to groups of children. 

Funding is available to provide targeted teacher intervention for groups of children in Y6. 

 

 

 

Curriculum focus of PPG spending 2013/14 

The progress made by children has been identified as a key area for development within the school 

development plan. As part of this development those children in receipt of pupil premium funding are 

being closely tracked and targeted intervention provided where necessary.  

 



 

Measuring the impact of PPG spending 

Impact at the end of 2012/13 
 
Children are tracked for the progress they make each year. The table below summaries the average 
progress made by children who triggered the pupil premium funding during 2012/13, for that academic 
year. The figures show the average points score progress for each group of children. The average 
progress expected for children over a year is 3 points. 
 

Year Group Number in Year 

Group 

Progress in 

reading  

Progress in 

writing 

Progress in 

maths 

1 3  2.7 3.3 2.7 

2 1 4 6 6 

3 7  3.1 2.9 2.5 

4 4 3 4.8 3.3 

5 6 2.8 3.7 4.1 

 
There were two children in year 6 who were eligible for the funding. One child joined the school in 
December 2012. The levels achieved by these children were as follows: 
 
Reading L3 50% L5 50%                           3 levels progress from key stage 1 - 50%  
 
Writing L3 50% L4 50%                             2 levels progress from key stage 1 - 50% 
 
Maths <L2 50% L4 50%                             2 levels progress from key stage 1 - 0%                     
 
 
 

Impact of 2013/14 will be reviewed throughout the year but particularly at the end of July 2014 

 


